
 
 
 

22nd August 2020 
Ref: MBR/AMo 

Dear parents and guardians 

  
This is just a short letter with a few important reminders before all students return in September.  
  

 Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd September are INSET days and students are NOT due in school. 

 

 On Thursday 3rd September, ONLY years 7 and 11 students are due into school.  

 

 On Friday 4th September, ALL students from all year groups return to school, however, year 10 go home at 
12.40pm. Years 8 and 9 go home at 12.45pm.  
 

 ALL students return to school for full days from Monday 7th September. 

  
The start of the new term will involve many changes to school systems which you and your child will need 
to be familiar with. Please ensure that you have read all of the guidance which was sent out during July, as 
every parent received a detailed explanation of what to expect and what to consider from September 
onwards. This information included details about safety, site entry points, break/lunch times and year 
group organisation. 
  
I would also like to remind everyone that whilst we are not wearing face masks on site, if students are 
visiting shops before/after school or using public transport, unless an individual is exempt, they will require 
a face mask, which should then be placed into a plastic bag and kept in their normal school bag for the 
remainder of the day. 
  
Many thanks, 

 
Mr M Brailsford 
Principal 
 


